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February 24,2012 

M.-. Frank Tran 
Materials Licensing Section 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission. Region III 
2443 Wal'tenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, Illinois 60532w 4352 

Re: Materials License Amendment 

Dear Frank: 

Gerdau Monroe Mill has recently stalted a capital project to build a new steel casting 
machine that will utilize 6 sOUrces of CO 60 material to measure the level of steel in the 
molds. Our cun-ent License (#21-18673-01) allows for 5 sources of CO 60 material. We 
would like to amend our CUlTent license to allow us to have 11 sources of CO 60 material 
so we can run our current caster and the new caster. Once the new caster is operational 
and approved, we will be sending the original 5 sources back to the original manufactnrer 
(Bel1hold). 

If you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact me at 734-384-6544. 

a.;,~ 
Craig Metzger 
Environmental Engineer 
Gerdau - Monroe Mill 
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IHi Frank, 


IThank you for contacting me so quickly on our license amendment. As we discussed on the phone, 

!attached is our letter documenting our request for an amendment to our current license. Please let 


,lme know if you have any further questions. Thanks. 


i 
[Craig Metz.ger 
~ 
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